
Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, Suffolk IP1 2BX 
www.suffolk.gov.uk 

 

Dear Pharmacist, 

Primary Care Contract 2023-24 

 
Please note that the current contract is being extended for an additional twelve months running 
from 1st April 2023 to 31st March 2024. 
 
This variation letter outlines the updates and amendments to the contract for the extension period. 
 

1. Revised Specifications 
 
Please see the attached revised specification. This specification replaces the existing 
specification within the contract. 
We would like to draw your attention to section 3 which confirms that a price uplift has been 
agreed for 2023-24. 

2023-2024 Health 

Check Pharmacy Specification Final.docx 
 

2. Terms & Conditions 
 
Please note, the terms and conditions remain the same. 

 
 
Please acknowledge your agreement to this extension by completing the ‘Health Checks 2023-24 
- Contract Extension’ sign up page via Pharmoutcomes.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me using the contact details above.  
 
   
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Julissa Aitkens 
Primary Care and Contracts Performance Manager 
Public Health 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
AGREEMENT TO EXTENSION VARIATION OF PRIMARY CARE CONTRACT 2023/24 

 
To Suffolk County Council, 

 
 

 

Date: 23/03/2023 
Enquiries to: Julissa Aitkens 
Tel: 01473 260054  
Email: Julissa.Aitkens@suffolk.gov.uk 

 



 
I acknowledge receipt of your letter and confirm our acceptance to the extension variation in terms 
described herein.  
 
Signed: 
 
 
Name (PRINT): 
Pharmacy: 
Position: 
Date:  
 
 
 
 
 


